To whom it may concern
 
I am writing on behalf of South Luffenham Parish Council and North Luffenham Parish Council to make an enquiry put to us by a parishioner  about the possibility of benches being placed around the ‘South Luffenham / North Luffenham walk’. 
Since lockdown last year the route between the two villages, North Luffenham Road / South Luffenham Road ( The Settings)/ Glebe Road/ Church Street/ Digby Drive /Moor Lane, has become incredibly popular with many people, young and old. As you will be aware the route is around 3 miles and has 2 steep hills,  so for some the opportunity to sit and enjoy the countryside en route would be much appreciated.
 
Our initial enquiry is to know whether or not placing of benches ( proposed possible locations marked by X) would be permitted and the cost of doing so. The initial idea is that fundraising could be organised by representatives of both villages rather than being at a cost to both Parish Councils, particularly as 2 of the proposed locations are within the North Luffenham Parish boundary. 
 
Any advice on this matter would be gratefully received. 
 
Many thanks 
Tracy Steward 
South Luffenham Parish Council 

